
Seneca 
2023 HOLIDAY CHEER CAMP 

 
The Seneca Girls Cheer team will be hosting its youth cheer camp for MVK, Milton Pope, 
and Seneca Grade Schools. Girls in Kindergarten through 8th grade attending those 
schools will have the opportunity to participate. This is an opportunity for your child to 
learn basic cheer skills while having FUN!  This is run by the High School Girls Cheer Team 
and Coaches. 

When:December 16th, 1-4 Main Campus 
Where:  Main Campus Gym 

Cost:  $25/girl (if you have 2 children participating it will be $45) 
 Please make checks payable to Seneca High School 
 Mail to: SHS 

ATTN: Luri Lorntz or Nikki Bricco 
 307 East Scott Street 
 Seneca, Il 61360 

Attire: If girls can wear red or green t-shirts,shorts, socks and gym shoes to the 
practice it would be great! At the end of the practice they will receive their cheer shirt.  

CHEER DAY:  We would like all Cheer girls to come cheer during the Boys Basketball at 
half time on December 22nd, 2023. Please meet Coach Nikki and Coach Luri and the girls 
High School Cheer team in the commons on  December 22nd at 6:30. The girls need to 
wear their Cheer shirt and black leggings. 

If you have any questions please email or call Coach Luri or Coach Nikki at 
815-357-5001 or llurntz@senecahs.org.  
 

Deadline to sign up is December 1st, 2023 
Name:______________________ Grade:____________________ 
 
Shirt Size (Please Circle One):   YS   YM   YL   AS   AM   AL   AXL 
 
Emergency Contact Name: _______________ 
Emergency Contact Cell Number:________________ 
 
 
 

mailto:llurntz@senecahs.org

